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Joanna Zimny

From: Joanna Zimny
Sent: Thursday, October 24, 2024 11:59 AM
To: gholamkian@gmail.com
Subject: RE: appealed tax assessment for 1386 Edmund Ave

 
Good morning, 
 
After reviewing your additional submission, Ms. Moermond will not be changing her recommendation that the 
assessment be approved. The assessment was for an Excessive Consumption fee, for orders that were valid at the time 
they were written (cars on what you have had admitted were not on the parking pad), and the current state of the 
parking space(s) and the class 5 are not relevant to the matter. There are no current open orders on this, as the file was 
closed April 11. Whether the current surface is durable + dustless has no relevancy to the appealed tax assessment. 
 
Thank you, 
Joanna 
 
 

 

Joanna Zimny 
Legislative Hearing Executive Assistant  
Legislative Hearing Office  
Pronouns: she/her/hers 
Saint Paul City Hall 
Suite 310 
15 W. Kellogg Blvd.  
Saint Paul, MN 55102  
P: 651-266-8585  
joanna.zimny@ci.stpaul.mn.us 
www.StPaul.gov  

 
 
 
 
 
 

From: Gholam Kian <gholamkian@gmail.com>  
Sent: Friday, October 18, 2024 2:38 PM 
To: Joanna Zimny <joanna.zimny@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: Re: appealed tax assessment for 1386 Edmund Ave 
 
Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization. 
 


